
 

 

 

 

September 14, 2020 

 

 

 

Marissa A. Schuetz, Esq. 

Alfano Law Office, PLLC 

4 Park Street 

Concord, NH  03301 

 

Re:  DE 20-014, Eversource Energy 

Eversource Response to Letter of Concern 

Dear Ms. Schuetz: 

The Commission received your letter of August 17, 2020 relaying the concerns of your clients, 

Joseph Garneau and Mary Cohen, regarding proposed modifications by Eversource Energy 

(Eversource) to certain electric transmission lines that cross a portion of the state-owned Northern Rail 

Trail in Franklin.  On August 19, 2020, I forwarded your letter to Eversource.  On August 24, 2020, 

Eversource submitted the attached response.   

 

Upon review of your letter and Eversource’s response, the Commission has determined that 

no further process or Commission action is required. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 
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